
Hi all,  

Just making sure you saw that CMS announced today that SLPs can bill for telehealth services 
for Medicare patients: 

VIEW HERE 

CMS is waiving the requirements of section 1834(m)(4)(E) of the Act and 42 CFR § 410.78 
(b)(2) which specify the types of practitioners that may bill for their services when furnished as 
Medicare telehealth services from the distant site. The waiver of these requirements expands the 
types of health care professionals that can furnish distant site telehealth services to include all 
those that are eligible to bill Medicare for their professional services. As a result, a broader range 
of practitioners, such as physical therapists, occupational therapists, and speech language 
pathologists can use telehealth to provide many Medicare services.  
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